
 
 

6th March 2023 

Key Stage 4 - Xtend Panathlon Tournament 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I am delighted to inform you that this year your child has been selected to represent Riverside 

Bridge School in the upcoming Xtend Panathlon Tournament held at Shenfield High School on 

Tuesday 25th April 2023. 

Pupils will be required to change into their PE kit at school and bring a packed lunch with them for 

the tournament, as we will be leaving before scheduled school lunch. If your son/daughter has Free 

School Meals, please tick the box below, as the canteen will provide a packed lunch. 

Please read through the information below and return the signed consent slip to school by 

Thursday 9th March 2023. 

Your child will be departing at 11:45 and returning to school at 14:30. 

Venue: Shenfield High School, Alexander Ln, Shenfield, Brentwood CM15 8RY 

Kind regards, 

Mr R. Flowers 

PE Lead 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Key Stage 4 - Xtend Panathlon Tournament 

Consent Form 

Consent 

I agree for my child …………………………………………. to travel by minibus and participate in the Xtend 

Panathlon Tournament at Shenfield High School on Tuesday 25th April 2023. 

Do not consent 

I don’t agree for my child …………………………………………. to participate in the Xtend Panathlon 

Tournament at Shenfield High School on Tuesday 25th April 2023. 

 

My son/daughter is entitled to a free school meal on the day  

 

Parents/Carers’ Signature: _________________________________________________ 

 

Date: ________________________________________ 


